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WCOutreachCEm Resource

From: Mike Smith [mike55smith@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2012 2:37 PM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Subject: On-site nuclear waste

My state, Washington, has been a proving ground for demonstrating ways to mishandle nuclear waste.  We've 
known for decades that on-site storage is a very bad idea.  Now, with the (literally) burning example of 
Fukushima Daiichi, we wonder what combination of delusion, arrogance, denial, and bureaucratic buck-passing 
could possibly account for the NRC wanting to continue using on-site storage.  It is clearly not just a threat to 
people but represents a danger to the facility.  We are alarmed and mystified.  
 
Mike Smith 
1531 1st Ave.  #414 
Seattle WA 
98101 
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